## the AMY MAY TRUST

Dear Sim

It is with immense gratitude we write this letter of thanks to you for supporting the team from Revcap in their supreme effort to raise funds, via the Thames Path Challenge, for the Amy May Trust.

The Revcap team have so far raised over £61,000, which has far exceeded our greatest expectations. This will truly make a difference to Amy's future care and welfare. The outpouring of support, not only in financial terms but in altruist spirit, has been overwhelming.

The effects of Amy's tragedy will not be easily mended. However, over time, through dedicated professional support and her family's love, Amy's rehabilitation will continue to progress.

These costs in practical terms could not be met without your generosity, and it is enormously important for all of us involved with the Trust to personally recognise your contribution via Revcap, which will help aid each step in this long journey.

Thank you.

If you would like to follow Amy's progress and development we post regular updates on our website at www.amymaytrust.com.

With our gratitude and warmest regards,

Julie Marin